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Iowa Electric Light and Pbwer Company
April 1, 1982

S-82-07
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Mr. Harold Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
l' S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
nui.ington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Denton:

By letter of January 29,1982, S-82-02, Iowa Electric Light and
Power Company responded to Mr. Thomas Ippolito's letter dated October 22,
1981 regarding guard training and qualification at the Duane Arnold Energy
Center. Subsequent discussion with members of your staff resulted in
agreement to revise Section 8.3 of our previous submittal. The attached
pages reflect those revisions.

The enclosed information is of the type specified in 10CFR2.790,
therefore, it should be withheld from public disclosure. In accordance with
previous discussions with your staff regarding security submittals, five -

Icopies of this document are transmitted herewith.

Ver truly yours,

-

Larry . Root
Assistant Vice President
Nuclear Generation
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